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Re: Petition - Resurfacing of Wiltshire Street 

At the Special City Council meeting of June 28, 2017 Councillor Cormier on behalf of 
Councillor Reynolds submitted a petition to the City Clerk requesting the resurfacing of 
Wiltshire Street. 

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of 
Growth and Infrastructure for review. It is the department that receives the petition who 
is responsible for communicating which of the following four paths they may choose: 

1. The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to 
resolve or respond to the matter in question; 

2. The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the 
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.; 

3. The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for 
information or action; 

4. The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new 
policy or new financial resources; or 

5. May advise that no further action will be taken at this time. 

For further information please contact Vivian Gibbons at 705-67 4-4455, ext. 4290, or via 
email at: Viv.Gibbons@greatersudbury.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Brigitte Sobush 
Deputy City Clerk 

cc: Council Members 
Tony Cecutti, General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure 



Petition for Resurfacing of Wiltshire Street 

If you are in favor to improve the road surface and would like to expedite road works to: 

Section from Second Avenue to existing curb & gutter (just pass Adam St at the bend) 

- resurfacing of asphalt 
- add roughly 200m of curb & gutter (from Second Ave to) to connect to existing 

curb 
- remove ditches and culvert 
- add storm system to connect to Second Ave 
- possibly add a sidewalk 

or 

- resurfacing the entire Wiltshire Street of new asphalt 

Please be advised the original
petition is available for viewing at
the Clerk's Services department at
200 Bady Street, 2nd floor,
Sudbury.




